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Owing to his knowledge of modern Greek and its literature,
Dr. P. E. Shaw, Professor of Early Church History in Hartford
Theological Seminary, is particularly well qualified to undertake a
thorough and exhaustive study of this neglected phase of modern
missionary history. He has utilized all the available material,
English and 'Greek, in presenting the first searching history of all
the various American missionary enterprises in Greece and partly
in Turkey. The study comprises the history of the Greek Mission of
the Protestant Episcopal Church, the Episcopal Mission to Con-
stantinople, the work of the American Board in Turkey and Greece,
particularly the heroic story of Dr. Jonas King, and a few lesser
Protestant missionary ventures. It also includes a short history of
the indigenous Greek Evangelical Church, the story of which would
be difficult to find elsewhere. Dr. Shaw concludes his work with
timely reflection upon the lessons to be drawn from the experience
gained in these missionary contacts with a Christian people, as
distinet from work among non-Christians. In view of the present
interest in ecumenical Christianity, this study is eminently timely.

The work is published as
MONOGRAPHS IN CHURCH HISTORY, Volume II
iv, 208 pages, bound in cloth

Price $3.00; if ordered directly from the Society, $2.00
plus postage
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